
LawNY® Receives $10,000 Grant

Congratulations are in order for Matthew Mansfield and the Consumer Law
Workgroup. Thanks to Matthew's grant proposal, LawNY® has been approved for a
grant from the American College of Bankruptcy in the amount of $10,000. This
award was announced on November 4, 2016. The money we received is part of
approximately $468,000 that the American College of Bankruptcy Foundation has
made available this year for 51 grantees. Exciting news for LawNY® advocates and
clients.
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Donate to Our Jamestown Office on June 12th for Give Big CHQ!

Save the date — our Jamestown office will be participating in #GiveBigCHQ this…
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Total and Permanent Disability Discharge for Federal Student Loans
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LawNY®'s consumer unit discusses Total and Permanent Disability (TPD)…
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